
Residents of Byron have found out the owner of 247 Halls Mill Road has requested a demolition 

permit for the barn and building on this site.  We would like to see it designated a historical site 

and have the barn restored.  The owner has been taking it apart bit by bit without a proper 

permit.   

 

Could you add this to the agenda for the upcoming meeting? 

 

Thank you 

Janet Edwards 

 


